



Mr. Clifford J. Hanson Deputy Regional Executive Canoe Base Director 238 Minnesota Building St. Paul 1, Minnesota

## THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

June 16, 1965

Dear Mr. Hanson,

Thank you so very much for your kind invitation.

I wish I could say "yes" and visit your Canoe Base, but my schedule is filled to over-flowing with commitments and it is just impossible to squeeze another thing in. I am sure you understand.

With appreciation and best wishes,

Sincerely,

Lynda Bird Johnson

Mr. Clifford J. Hanson Deputy Regional Executive Canoe Base Director 238 Minnesota Building St. Paul I, Minnesota